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I take pleasure in confirming the understanding
set forth in your letter quoted above. Consequently,
your letter and this reply will constitute the arrange-

ment between us on this subject.

Yours sincerely,
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H.E.

Dr. Sigvard Eklund

Director General of the
International Atomic Energy Agency

Vienna



